
	 C S W C P S  E N G L I S H  N E W S L E T T E R  ( S E M E S T E R  1 )	

Happy New Year! Our CSWCPS family 
wish you a wonderful 2024 filled with 
laughter, adventures and blessings. 

As we wrap up an eventful and 
successful first school semester, we are 
thrilled to share some amazing 
highlights. The past few months have 

been filled with learning, growth and 
incredible moments that truly showcase 
the dedication of our students and 

passion of our teachers. 

In September, we had the School 
Opening Ceremony and we were 

delighted to kick off an exciting school 
year. 

The Rosary Ceremony takes place in 

October, and we came together with 
Father Baudry and honored the Blessed 
Virgin Mary through prayer and 
devotion. 

In November, we had the PTA Fun Day. 
We enjoyed the perfect sunshine, great 
games, and unforgettable moments. 

In December, students had the chance 
to learn outside the classrooms.  P6 

students visited Shenzhen in order to 
learn more about our country and 
science. P6 students also had the 

chance to visit secondary schools, and 
learn more about secondary school life.  
P1 to P6 children went on field trips, 
and had so much fun with classmates 

and teachers. P1 100-Day celebration 
was heart-warming and full of gratitude.

Here’s to a fantastic first semester, and 

we can’t wait to see what the rest of 
the school year has in store for us! 

OUR FIRST SCHOOL SEMESTER 
WAS FULL OF JOYFUL LEARNING 
AND FRUITFUL GROWING
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